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Award description 
 
This award is designed to encourage IEEE student members to participate 
in the IEEEXtreme, which is a global challenge in which teams of IEEE 
Student members compete in a 24-hour time span against each other to 
solve a set of programming problems. 
 
This award aims to encourage more students to participate -for the first 
time- and progressively improve their global ranking. 
 
 
Eligibility 
All Australian teams participate, complete and officially are ranked by 
the competition organisers will be eligible. There is no need to apply for 
this award. Regardless of their global ranking the top three teams with 
highest ranking in Australia will be recognised and awarded. 
 
 
The Award 
The two Australian teams who successfully complete the IEEEXtreme 
challenged and are ranked the highest in Australia receive the award. 
$500 (AUD) for the 1st position and $200 (AUD) for the 2nd position. The 
award will be presented to the team and shall be shared equally between 
the team members. All members of the third Australian team will receive 
a digital certificate. 

 

Timelines  
The award guideline will be available on Australia Council website. 
Australia Council and all sections will advertise the award ahead of the 
IEEEXtreme competition start each year (e.g. sending e-notice to all 
student members, sections’ social media and websites). 

After the IEEEXtreme organising committee announces the official 
rankings, Australia Council Student Activity Chair (SAC) will be 
responsible to review the results and announce the top three Australian 
teams. In case the SAC is vacant, Australia Council committee will be 
responsible to announce the top three teams. 

IEEEXtreme takes place at the end of October each year, usually 
beginning on the third or fourth Saturday of the month and lasting 24 
hours. The results are aimed to be announced as soon as possible and 
before December 31. 
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Following the official announcement by IEEEXtreme organisers, the AC 
awards will be announced on IEEE Australia Council website and 
winners will be contacted through their local section and student branch 
at their university. 


